P.S./I.S. 78Q PTA THE ROBERT F. WAGNER, JR. SCHOOL

48-09 Center Boulevard, Long Island City, NY 11109 (ECC) 46-08 Fifth Street, Long Island City, NY 11101

Telephone: (718) 392-5402 - FAX: (718) 392-5434 Louis Pavone, Principal Deana Rombone, Assistant Principal



May 31, 2017

Dear PS/IS 78Q Families,

Our annual Walk-A-Thon held on May 12, was a tremendous success, raising \$11,162 net profit for the school! Thank you to everyone that participated and came to cheer on our kids. Thank you for reaching out to family and friends to sponsor your children as well. They had fun dancing, skipping, jogging and even dabbing while getting a well deserved break from the books and a nice dose of Vitamin D.

The class that raised the most money and came in with an impressive total of \$1,770 is Miss Ginley's class 1-102. They will be getting a Pizza Party catered by L'Inizio within the next couple of weeks.

The 3 children that raised the most money in the ECC building and won UNICEF fitness trackers (that will be awarded to them this Friday, June 2nd) are:

Alex Smith (class 1-102)
 Chris Smith (class 1-102)
 Victoria Tecxidor (class K-011)

The 3 children that raised the most money in the MS building and won UNICEF fitness trackers (that will be awarded to them this Friday, June 2nd) are:

Aleia Fernandez (class 3-302)
 Sophia Gaviria (class 3-302)
 Hux Slutsky (class 2-203)

Congratulations to them all!! We look forward to seeing you at our next event, the Spring Fair on Saturday, June 10th 11:00am-3:00pm.

Kindest Regards,

The PS/IS 78Q PTA Executive Board

Genevieve Bernier, Bree Chambers, Jaclyn Bowdren,

Anastasia Athanasiou, Lilly Rojas, and Jennifer Malinowski